

Keep Fremont Beautiful
Casey Vaughan, Executive Director
529 N. Main St., Ste 4
Fremont, NE 68025

June 3, 2022

Dodge County Board of Supervisors Attn: Bob Missel, Board Chairperson 435 N. Park Ave Fremont, NE 68025

Dear Mr. Missel and Board Member,

Date 4/15/22

Agenda Item #

Keep Fremont Beautiful is pleased to announce that we have been awarded funding from the Nebraska Department of Environment and Energy through the Waste Reduction and Recycling Incentive Grant Program, to host a one-day household hazardous waste collection event. This collection event is scheduled to take place at Christensen Field on Saturday, October 1st from 8:30 a.m. to noon.

Keep Fremont Beautiful remains dedicated to improving waste handling practices and encouraging community members to take a greater responsibility for our local environment. We have taken pride in providing Dodge County residents with the opportunity to safely dispose of their household hazardous waste on an annual basis for the last 12 years. This free event as allowed thousands of Dodge County residents to help create a cleaner and healthier environment.

We would like to extend our gratitude for the financial assistance Dodge County has provided in the past. It is our hope that the County will continue to support this effort in 2022 by providing a cash match of \$2,000.00 to assist with event costs. We sincerely appreciate your consideration!

Respectfully,

Casey Vaughan

